

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts Executive Office of Public Safety & Security Military Division

2 Randolph Road Hanscom AFB, Massachusetts 01731-3001 Tel: (339) 202-3900 www.mass.gov/guard

Charles D. Baker Governor

Karyn E. Polito Lieutenant Governor Thomas Turco
Secretary of Public Safety & Security

Major General Gary W. Keefe The Adjutant General

NOTICE

Effective immediately, all persons who attend public meetings of the <u>Massachusetts Armory Commission</u> or the <u>Massachusetts</u> <u>Medal of Liberty Commission</u> must abide by the following rules when in a Massachusetts National Guard facility:

- 1. <u>Maintain Social Distancing</u>: The Massachusetts National Guard will organize the hearing space to accommodate social distancing of six (6) feet.
- 2. <u>Mandatory Mask Wearing</u>: All visitors must wear a mask while inside a Massachusetts National Guard facility.
- Temperature and Hand Sanitizing: All persons entering a Massachusetts National Guard facility may be subject to a non-invasive measurement of their body temperature and will be required to sanitize their hands.

These rules will remain in effect until rescinded by the Massachusetts National Guard.

<u>Dated</u>: July 23, 2020